From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2016 8:54 AM

To: Chambers - Bull DP; Ruchi Bhatt; Daniel Shaw (daniel.shaw@harmers.com.au)

Subject: RE: AM2014/198 - Alpine Resorts Award 2010

Dear Associate,

We note the responses to your email below from the Australian Industry Group shift work section on 19 March 2016 and from the Australian Ski Areas Association on 21 March 2016.

Given these responses, it appears Issue No. 31 and 32 from the Report to the Full Bench dated 7 December 2015 are resolved.

Apologies for the late response. Regards,

Stephen Crawford Senior National Legal Officer The Australian Workers' Union, National Office Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street Sydney NSW 2000 Ph: (02) 8005 3333

Fax: (02) 8005 3300 Mob: 0425 303 265

From: Chambers - Bull DP [mailto:Chambers.Bull.DP@fwc.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 15 March 2016 10:40 AM

To: Ruchi Bhatt; Stephen Crawford; Daniel Shaw (daniel.shaw@harmers.com.au)

Subject: AM2014/198 - Alpine Resorts Award 2010

Dear Parties

I refer to the <u>Full Bench Report</u> for the above award, where there are 2 issues (numbers 31 and 32 of the Report) outstanding where the parties were to hold further discussions in an effort to resolve the issues.

The Commission requests parties provide a final update as to the status and outcome of these discussions by **3pm 21 March 2016**.

Kind regards,

MELISSA PHANG

Associate to Deputy President Bull

Fair Work Commission

Tel: +61 2 9308 1823 Fax: +61 2 9380 6990 <u>chambers.bull.dp@fwc.gov.au</u>

Level 10, Terrace Tower 80 William Street, East Sydney NSW 2011

www.fwc.gov.au